
 

 

NOTICES for Sunday 23rd January 2022 

 

“SPECIAL MOMENTS IN 2021”  - Sunday 30 January 
9.30am All Age Eucharist 

 

Please do join in this All-Age Eucharist service on 30th January - there will be 
something for everyone regardless of age or background.  As part of this service, 
we will be showing images of “Special Moments in 2021”.   
 
Please send any special photographic memories (together with a bit of 
explanatory text) to Revd Jeremy, at jeremy@sanderstead-parish.org.uk  If you 
would prefer to read out a special memory or experience from last year rather 
than send a photograph then please let Jeremy know and he will make sure it is 
included!  This is an opportunity to share with others what your journey over the 
past year has been like. 
 
 
 
  

CHURCH AWAY DAY  -  Saturday 5 March 
We have booked the Church of the Good Shepherd, Carshalton on Saturday 5th 
March, 10am – 4pm for our Church Away Day. Please save the date. 
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